From Baddow Hall PSA
MERRY CHRISTMAS

M We have had a fun filled term with many PSA
events raising money and being enjoyed by
# Baddow Hall pupils and their families. So far
| this term we have had the following events:

e The Fun Walk
Autumn Fair
Quiz Night
Disco
Christmas Fair
Elfridges

S j' Thank you to everyone that donated pre-
§ loved items, Christmas jumpers and tombola
bottles/sweets, your support and generosity is
" much appreciated..

# The Christmas Fair is one of our biggest
events of the year and it was a great success
with both year 2 and year 6 running stalls.

Pupils also had lots of fun attending our
Elfridges stall and choosing presents for their
families.

Our raffle was drawn on the 19th and the
M amazing prize winners have been contacted.
8 We would like to thank Bond Residential for
M sponsoring the Christmas Fair and donating
our top raffle prize of £100 Amazon voucher.




" THANK YOU FORSYOURSSUPPORT THIS
* TERM, WE HOPE YQU HAD FUN!
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The money raised from PSA events pays for
resources and experiences that enhance the pupils’
school life, such as a subsidy on most trips and the
large wall map in both Infants and Junior halls. The
Junior children have recently enjoyed a pantomime
performance from a travelling theatre company as a
Christmas treat and this has only been made possible
by using PSA-donated funds.

As always, we are looking for help. So if you would
like to join the PSA or just help at future events,
please send us an email. We look forward to sharing
our upcoming events in the new year!

Contact the PSA on email:
PSA@baddowhall-inf.essex.sch.uk

Looking forward to seeing you
in the New Year,

BADDOW HALL PSA




